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Preston Road Update

Richardson County Commissioners approved two agreements concerning the hard surfacing of the
Preston Road during their Tuesday meeting.

Commissioners approved agreements with the Nebraska Department of Roads regarding the Federal
share of the funding of the project through Public Lands Highway Funds of $1,000,084 and Surface
Transportation Program funds which will cover 50-percent of the remaining eligible costs.

No state funds will be expended for the project but the state will help Richardson County with
various aspects of the project.

The total cost of the approximate four-mile project is estimated at $1,900,584. Richardson County’s
share of the cost is currently estimated at $450,250.

Richardson County Highway Superintendent Scott Huppert says the road project is not expected to
begin now until May of 2013. ( play audio :24 seconds )

The project is calling for a cement roadway consisting of two twelve foot driving lanes with four
foot earth shoulders.

There were no discussions during the meeting about possible funding from the Sac & Fox Nation for
the Preston Road Project.

Many Signals Communications



